

Tavistock COLLEGE

Principal: Mrs Sarah Jones BSc (Hons), PGDip, M.Ed

Crowndale Road, Tavistock, Devon PL19 8DD Tel: 01822 614231 E-mail: office@tavistockcollege.org Website: www.tavistockcollege.org



November 2018

Dear Parent / Carer

As you are aware I have recently taken over as Acting Head of Year 8 whilst Mrs Blackmore is on Maternity leave. I am delighted with how well Year 8 students have settled back into college life and look forward to supporting them over the next few months whilst they select their options. Each student will be invited to an options interview with a member of the Senior Leadership Team. During this interview they will be supported to ensure they have selected, with your help and guidance, the best options for them.

Year 8 Parents Evening is on Thursday 6th December. The online booking system is now open. If you require assistance with this or would like to book appointments over the phone, please contact Chantelle Cocker, Year 8 Administrator on extension 214 or via email at c.cocker@tavistockcollege.org.

If you have any concerns or questions regarding this report or have any other queries please do not hesitate to contact myself or your child's tutor.

Yours sincerely

Mr Lane

Acting Head of Year 8





















